
Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction: 
 
My Name is Rob Oberdorfer, and I live in North Portland. I'm writing in support of HB 2020, the Clean 
Energy Jobs bill. 
 
As a citizen and parent, I am increasingly worried about the environmental problems and short-sighted, 
carbon-driven economy we are leaving for future generations. We can and must do better. This 
legislation is a reasonable first step forward, and it gives Oregon a chance to lead other states by 
example towards a more sustainable and prosperous future.  
 
I'm urging you to pass this legislation.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Rob Oberdorfer 
7224 N Albina Ave 
Portland, OR 97217 
 
 


